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Election Judges Needed 

The success of the Kendall County Elections depends on individuals who serve as Judges of 

Election.  These individuals work as part of a team as hands-on participants in democracy, to 

ensure that our elections are administered fairly and in accordance with the law.  The Kendall 

County Clerk’s Office is in the midst of preparing for the upcoming General Primary Election on 

March 17, 2020.  The County Clerk is recruiting Judges of Elections to help with Election Day 

voting.   

Kendall County is short 100 Election Judges, please consider joining our Election Judge team.  It 

is a rewarding way to serve your community and learn how our electoral process works.  

Consider signing up for this important civic duty. 

Responsibilities of Judge of Election include the following: assist with preparing the polling 

place for opening and closing, check in and process voters, provide help to voters with 

disabilities, register voters, oversee and maintain record of the Election activities.  

Judges of Elections must be registered voters.  A Judge of Election receives $150 for working on 

Election Day, March 17, 2020.  

If you would be interested in serving as a Judge of Election, please contact the Voter 

Registration Office of the Kendall County Clerk at (630) 553-4105 or complete the Election 

Judge Application found online at https://www.co.kendall.il.us/voter-registration/elction-judge/.  
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